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IMPORTANT MESSAGE 

 
WEBSITE ADDRESS CHANGE 

 
 
 
Currently, the website address for our Recorder’s office is 
recorder.co.trumbull.oh.us. Trumbull County is now in the 
process of centralizing all County websites, which means:  
 
The RECORDERS WEB ADDRESS WILL BE 
CHANGING TO www.co.trumbull.oh.us/recorder 
AS OF OCTOBER 11, 2022. 
 
Just the web address to the website is changing. The current 
content, pages, and records search will remain the same. 
 
Please let Recorder’s office staff know if you have any other 
questions. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 

https://www.co.trumbull.oh.us/recorder/

